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December 13, 2017

6:30  Fellowship Meal

7:00 Prayer

Reading: Psalm 24

Songs of Praise, Worship and Thanksgiving

Blessed Assurance

The Lord’s Supper

Scripture Reading: Isaiah 17-18

Study

If you have questions or comments about today’s teaching, please feel free
to contact me at 758-4400.

Jim Flaherty, pastor
       gracecbf.org

Scripture References

2 Kings 16:1 In the 17th year of Pekah the son of Remaliah,
Ahaz the son of Jotham, king of Judah, became king. 2 Ahaz
was 20 years old when he became king, and he reigned 16 years
in Jerusalem; and he did not do what was right in the sight of the
LORD his God, as his father David had done. 3 But he walked in
the way of the kings of Israel, and even made his son pass
through the fire, according to the abominations of the nations
whom the LORD had driven out from before the sons of Israel. 4
He sacrificed and burned incense on the high places and on the
hills and under every green tree. 5 Then Rezin king of Aram and
Pekah son of Remaliah, king of Israel, came up to Jerusalem to
wage war; and they besieged Ahaz, but could not overcome him.
6 At that time Rezin king of Aram recovered Elath for Aram,
and cleared the Judeans out of Elath entirely; and the Arameans
came to Elath and have lived there to this day. 7 So Ahaz sent
messengers to Tiglath-pileser king of Assyria, saying, “I am
your servant and your son; come up and deliver me from the
hand of the king of Aram and from the hand of the king of Israel,
who are rising up against me.” 8 Ahaz took the silver and gold
that was found in the house of the LORD and in the treasuries of
the king’s house, and sent a present to the king of Assyria. 9 So
the king of Assyria listened to him; and the king of Assyria went
up against Damascus and captured it, and carried the people of it
away into exile to Kir, and put Rezin to death.

Deuteronomy 24:20 “When you beat your olive tree, you shall
not go over the boughs again; it shall be for the alien, for the
orphan, and for the widow.

Exodus 34:13 “But rather, you are to tear down their altars and
smash their sacred pillars and cut down their Asherim 14 — for
you shall not worship any other god, for the LORD, whose name
is Jealous, is a jealous God — 15 otherwise you might make a



covenant with the inhabitants of the land and they would play
the harlot with their gods and sacrifice to their gods, and
someone might invite you to eat of his sacrifice, 16 and you
might take some of his daughters for your sons, and his
daughters might play the harlot with their gods and cause your
sons also to play the harlot with their gods. 17 “You shall make
for yourself no molten gods.

Philippians 3:8 More than that, I count all things to be loss in
view of the surpassing value of knowing Christ Jesus my Lord,
for whom I have suffered the loss of all things, and count them
but rubbish so that I may gain Christ;

Psalm 2:1 Why are the nations in an uproar And the peoples
devising a vain thing?  2 The kings of the earth take their stand
And the rulers take counsel together Against the LORD and
against His Anointed, saying, 3 “Let us tear their fetters apart
And cast away their cords from us!” 4 He who sits in the
heavens laughs, The Lord scoffs at them. 5 Then He will speak
to them in His anger And terrify them in His fury, saying, 6 “But
as for Me, I have installed My King Upon Zion, My holy
mountain.”

2 Kings 19:32 ‘Therefore thus says the LORD concerning the
king of Assyria, “He will not come to this city or shoot an arrow
there; and he will not come before it with a shield or throw up a
siege ramp against it. 33 “By the way that he came, by the same
he will return, and he shall not come to this city,”’ declares the
LORD. 34 ‘For I will defend this city to save it for My own sake
and for My servant David’s sake.’” 35 Then it happened that
night that the angel of the LORD went out and struck 185,000 in
the camp of the Assyrians; and when men rose early in the
morning, behold, all of them were dead. 36 So Sennacherib king
of Assyria departed and returned home, and lived at Nineveh. 37
It came about as he was worshiping in the house of Nisroch his

god, that Adrammelech and Sharezer killed him with the sword;
and they escaped into the land of Ararat. And Esarhaddon his
son became king in his place.

Genesis 10:6 The sons of Ham were Cush and Mizraim and Put
and Canaan. 7 The sons of Cush were Seba and Havilah and
Sabtah and Raamah and Sabteca; and the sons of Raamah were
Sheba and Dedan. 8 Now Cush became the father of Nimrod; he
became a mighty one on the earth. 9 He was a mighty hunter
before the LORD; therefore it is said, “Like Nimrod a mighty
hunter before the LORD.” 10 The beginning of his kingdom was
Babel and Erech and Accad and Calneh, in the land of Shinar. 11
From that land he went forth into Assyria, and built Nineveh and
Rehoboth-Ir and Calah, 12 and Resen between Nineveh and
Calah; that is the great city.

Acts 17:26 and He made from one man every nation of mankind
to live on all the face of the earth, having determined their
appointed times and the boundaries of their habitation, 27 that
they would seek God, if perhaps they might grope for Him and
find Him, though He is not far from each one of us;

Psalm 68:31 Envoys will come out of Egypt; Ethiopia will
quickly stretch out her hands to God. 32 Sing to God, O
kingdoms of the earth, Sing praises to the Lord, Selah. 33 To
Him who rides upon the highest heavens, which are from ancient
times; Behold, He speaks forth with His voice, a mighty voice.
34 Ascribe strength to God; His majesty is over Israel And His
strength is in the skies. 35 O God, You  are awesome from Your
sanctuary. The God of Israel Himself gives strength and power
to the people.  Blessed be God!

Romans 12:1 Therefore I urge you, brethren, by the mercies of
God, to present your bodies a living and holy sacrifice,
acceptable to God, which is your spiritual service of worship.


